PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town Council of the Town of Miami, Arizona, will hold a public hearing to consider a
proposed change to the Town of Miami Tax Code, pursuant to A.R.S. § 42-6053. There are no
proposed tax increases. The proposed change is to update the Miami Tax Code by adopting
changes made by the Municipal Tax Code Commission in recent years. The public hearing will
be held at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, June 8, 2020 in the Town Council Chambers, 500 W. Sullivan
Street, Miami, AZ.

Additional information can be obtained at the Town Clerk’s office, located at Miami Town Hall,
500 W. Sullivan Street, Miami, AZ or by contacting Karen Norris, Town Clerk 928-473-4403 or

miamiclerk@cableone.net.
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Karen Norris, Town Clerk
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